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Monday, May 22—Victoria Day, No School 

Tue May 23 — Professional Learning Day. No School for Students 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

For previous newsletters 

For information about: 

Hats for Mental Health Day—May 3, 

Free Activity Day YMCA– May 5 
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Indigenous Day of  

Learning 

When: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 

What to expect: An incredible day of 

learning. Activities include learning 

about the Metis, buffalo, the Inuit, 

tipi’s, and special traditions including 

smudging ceremonies and dancing. 

Parents are invited to attend the 

assembly at 9:00 a.m. The students will 

be sitting in a circle on the floor and 

parents are welcome to join the 

outside circle.   

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

Hello Parents.  

We are excited to support 
Lakeview Elementary’s Spring 
Production and hope that all will 
be able to attend and support our 
children in this undertaking. We 
look forward to seeing you at our 
next council meeting on May 16 at 
7:00 p.m. 

Candice Beattie 
School Council Chair. 

THINGS TO KNOW 
• Visit our webpage HERE to learn more about how to report your 

child’s absences 

• May 1-5, 2023—Education Week, Learning Uplifts All 

• Worry Dragons—Lethbridge Family Centre 

• AHS Notice Whooping Cough 

 

Oki! Our Spring production, “Together”, being performed on May 4 will 
showcase the fine arts program and will provide an opportunity for  
celebration and enjoyment in our community. As well, we are  
celebrating Mental Health Week and students are encouraged to wear 
a hat on Wednesday, May 3 for Mental Health Day. All classrooms will 
be participating in a mood walk that day.  
 
Our school is honored to be hosting an Indigenous Day of Learning on 
Wednesday, May 10. We will begin with a school-wide assembly which 
will include a Blackfoot blessing, smudging ceremony, and round 
dance. Students will also have an opportunity to engage in a variety of 
activities throughout the day to learn more about Indigenous culture. 
  
Lastly, I would like to invite all parents to our school council meeting on 
Tuesday, May 16, which will be held in the Learning Commons. 
 
Kindly, Connie 
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